
We strongly support the map that starts above 2222, but otherwise follow the ICRC map. We mean no disrespect to 
Tarrytown, Brykerwoods and Rosedale, but NW Austin would like to stay with communities of interest. For 
example: Our traffic problems are different (2222, 360, 183). Our fire protection needs are different, our population 
less dense, etc. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Roby Dollar 
 


